
Dear Alexandros * / Petros* , 

Dear  friends from Thesprotia, 

Allow me to express my GRATITUDE on behalf of the whole group for your warm hospitality 

and great profesionality during our stay. We have spent 4 wonderful days in your region and 

believe me, the things that we have expirienced were fully above our expectations in every 

single aspect. This was definitely something that will stay in our memories and that we will 

share among our collegues and friends. Thanks a lot. 

i wish you a lot of tourists (also from our country) in the comming period!   

 

I will send you our pictures as soon as possible. 

Looking forward to seeing you here in the fall! You are most warmly welcomed! 

 

Best regards, 

Penco Kimov 

CEO/ Economic Chamber of Tourism 

 

*(Paschos Alexandros, President of Chamber of Thesprotia) 

**(Zoumpoulis Petros, Head Administrative of Chamber of Thesprotia)  

 

 

 


